
Concord School 
 

 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Kia ora whānau 
 

NED Show – Yesterday Concord School was lucky 
to have The NED Show perform at the school. 
N.E.D. (which stands for Never Give Up, 
Encourage Others, Do Your Best) taught us about 
how we can be resilient.   
 

The show was very entertaining as it had some 
magic tricks and a lot of Yo-Yo tricks which was a 
highlight for the students.  Yo-Yo’s (hopefully 
arriving today!) can be purchased at the school 
office between 8:30 - 9:00 from Thursday to next 
Tuesday (see information on the next page). 
 

Parents’ Group Meeting - Our first Parents’ Group 
Meeting of the year will be this afternoon at 
3.15pm in the staff room.  We are always looking 
to welcome new members.  There is not too much 
time involved, usually only one meeting a term, and 
it’s a great way to meet other parents in our school 
community.   
 

Duathlon – The Concord School Senior Duathlon 
for Years 3-6 will be held at Emerson Park on 
Tuesday 18th March starting at 1.30pm (students 
will walk down to Emerson Park at 1:00 pm).   
 

The Junior Duathlon will be held on Wednesday 
19th March starting at 2.00pm here at school.   
 

Students are encouraged to bring their own 
bike/scooter and helmet.  Please make sure 
students have appropriate clothing for running and 
biking as well as warm clothing for after the race.  
Students will have an opportunity to get changed 
into their race attire before we leave school. 
 

Maps of both tracks are on the next page. 
 

Cycle Skills – On Monday the Year 6 students had 
a wonderful day taking part in a cycle skills 
programme here at school run by BikeSchoolNZ. 
 
Zebra Art – Come and see the fabulous zebra art 
by Rātā room students that has just been put up in 
the foyer, telling the story of ‘How the Zebras Lost 
Their Colours”. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Teacher Only Day:  Concord School will be 
holding a Teacher-Only Day during Term 2.  We 
are still awaiting confirmation of the exact date, but 
it could be Monday 28th April (the first day of  
Term 2).  When we get confirmation of the date, we 
will let you know. 
 

On this day, the school will be closed to students 
as our teachers participate in professional 
development focusing on Maths.  We understand 
that this date may not suit everyone, however it is 
being coordinated with other schools in the area to 
maximise collaboration and learning opportunities. 
 

We appreciate your support and understanding as 
we continue to enhance the learning experience for 
our tamariki.  If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me. Thank you for your cooperation! 
 

Duffy Books - Congratulations to this week's Duffy  
Book recipients, 
who have been 
noticed by staff for 
using their Concord 
CARE values. 
 
Futsal – This week  
Concord United (Yr 1/2) won 2-1 against the St 
Clair Galaxy, and the ‘Player of the Day’ was Macy 
who got a goal, and saved a goal as goal keep. 
 

The Concord Shooters (Yr 3/4) won 13-2 against  
the Big Rock Barracuda, and ‘Player of the Day’ 
was Mata for scoring her first goal! 
 

The Concord Strikers (Yr 5/6) won 4-3  
against  the Carisbrook Pumas and   
‘Player of the Day’ was Piere. 
 

Dates to mark on your calendar: 
 

* Tues 18/Wed 19 Mar - Duathlons 
* Mon 24 Mar – Otago Anniversary Day 
* Fri 11 April – Last day of Term 1 at 3.00pm  
 
Glen Beadle 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
  

13 March 2025 

ABSENCES – Please PHONE  
488 2204, TEXT 027 391 9985, or use 
the Skool Loop app, by 9.00am, with 

the reason your child is absent (eg sick) 
 

         Clever Cats – Friday 14th March at 1.30pm 
 

Lunch Menu – Next week’s school lunches are: 
 

Mon – Chicken Sandwich     Tues – Chicken Poke Bowl 
   Wed – Butter Chicken       Thurs – Chicken Hotdog    

Friday – Beef Burger 
 



 
 
 

Community 
Oral Health 

Service 
 
 

0800 ORAL 
HEALTH 
(0800 672 

543)     
  (free from    

       cell  
         phones) 

Skool Loop  
= Zero Data 

Don’t forget to check our Facebook page for up-
to-date information, messages, photos and 

videos: www.facebook.com/concordschooldunedin  
 

  

      Together We Learn and Grow       Ako Tahi, Tipu Tahi 
 

Head Lice 
 

Please 
continue to be 

vigilant in 
checking your 

child’s hair 
often and 

treating when 
necessary 

    Thurs 13-Tues 18 March              Before school 
 
                 Sold at the school office 

Book for both events at: 
https://otagomuseum.nz/whats-on 

Duathlon Tracks 


